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FRRS Fund Raising Chairman Skip Englerl 
We have several locomotive restoration proiects that we need to 

complete in time for the FRRS' lOth Anniversary Celebration (Circling the 
Wagons) in July 1994. They are ongoing proiects that are in dire need of 

funds to be completed. 

The following is the list: 
805A mechanical and paint 

925C paint 
9210 repaint 

2001 paint 

The restoration of these units would be mechanical and painting done to completion. 

All of the above mentioned units are to be used in the FRRS' 10th Anniversary celebration 
(Circling the Wagons) on July 4th weekend 1994. 

We are asking each member for a special one-time 
donation to help complete these projects. 

I assure you that this special 
donation will be used on 

these projects ONLY. 
No exceptions. 

With a current FRRS membership of over 1,000, if each member gives $100, then there will 
be $100,000 to complete these projects, which is more than enough. 

If you cannot afford the $100, we then urge you to give what you can. 

Send these donations to: 

FRRS Special Fund Account 
c/o Skip Englert, Chairman 

P. O. Box 608 
Portola, CA 96122 

All contributions to this fund will be specially acknowledged in the Train 
Sheet, unless you specify otherwise. A monthly report will also appear. 

Support your museum! 
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